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Does Your Driveway Meet Emergency Standards? 
 
Next time you drive down your driveway, please take a moment to look at the surrounding vegetation.  Spring and summer 
rains have resulted in excessive growth and has caused many driveways to begin to “tunnel in”.  In the event of an 
emergency, all driveways need to be large enough to support an emergency vehicle. This means that brush and tree limbs 
must be cleared to allow for a 12’W x 12’H opening. Failure to do this can result in slower response times and damaged 
emergency equipment.   
 
Additionally, please be mindful of the condition of your pavement. Driveways that are cracked or developing potholes are 
extremely taxing on the village plow equipment and should be considered for repair or replacement. 
  

 

Village Hall will be closed 
in observance of Labor 

Day on Monday, 
September 5, 2022.  

 
If you are in need of 

assistance, please call 
(262) 446-5070 to reach 

an on-duty officer. 
 

Johns Disposal will be 
delayed by one day. 

 

Bow Hunting in the Village 
••• 

Beginning on September 17, bow hunting 
begins in Wisconsin.  If you are allowing 
anyone to bow hunt on your property, 
please have a Permission to Hunt form 
filled out.  You can find the form on our 
website: chenequa.org/resources/bow 
hunting permission to hunt form. 
 
If we have a Permission to Hunt form on 
file, please make sure your form is 
updated.  You may contact us at: 
policeclerk@chenequa.org for any 
changes.  
 

 
 

 

 
Soliciting in the Village 

••• 
In accordance with Section 2.2 of the Village of Chenequa Ordinances, 
any individual who, personally or for any other person, organization, 
society, association, or corporation, goes to private residences and 
distributes literature or solicits money, services, financial assistance or 
orders for the sale of goods or services is considered a solicitor.  
Solicitors are required to have a permit to engage in or sponsor 
solicitation within the Village of Chenequa.  Each Solicitor shall posses 
and prominently display a valid Solicitor’s Permit.  This permit is 
requested at the Village Hall during normal business hours.  The Village 
does keep track of any and all valid Chenequa Solicitor Permits.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about solicitors, please feel free 
to contact the Police Department at (262) 367-2145. 
 

 

 
Johns Disposal Reminders 

(262) 473-4700 
••• 

1. Have trash and recycle containers 
out by 7am. 

2. DO NOT park cars in front of trash 
and recycling. 

3. Cardboard boxes must be empty 
and flattened. 

4. DO NOT put yard waste in the 
garbage. 

5. Contact Johns Disposal: 
(a) for special pickups 
(b) for missed pickup 
(c) for extended vacations or 

seasonal service. (4 weeks or 
more.) 
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